
 

 

 
Project 

Keeping Zoo Animals Entertained 
 
Throughout the year Alpha Phi collects toilet paper and paper towel rolls 
for our Chattanooga Zoo. Members bring collected tubes to our regular 
meetings. The Zoo takes these items and places treats or food to create fun 
and exciting animal enrichment activities.  At the end of the year, members 
were invited to attend with their families to view the animals enjoying our 
contributions. 

Contact Information: 

Name: Patsy Woodham 
 

Chapter: Alpha Phi 
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